

WILLIAM LYON MACKENZIE COLLEGIATE INSTITUTE

20 Tillplain Road, North York, Ontario M3H 5R2

Tel: (416) 395-3330 Fax: (416) 395-4453

June 29th, 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian.

We look forward to welcoming students in August for timetable pick up. The first day of classes is Tuesday, September 4th, 2018. We hope you enjoy your time at Mackenzie and benefit from the academic and extra-curricular programs at the school.

Students must pick up their timetables between August 28th and August 31st, 2018. Please refer to the enclosed Timetable Distribution Schedule to determine your student's timetable pick up date in August.

Beginning August 15th you may pay the \$75.00 student activity fee online. More information on paying this activity fee and registering for online payment is enclosed. The student activity fee must be paid online prior to timetable pick up.

If you are new to Mackenzie for the 2018-19 school year, you will be assigned a locker in your home form class. Only combination locks are permitted for use on lockers. Students wishing to purchase a lock can do so in the main office for \$5.00. Students returning to Mackenzie are asked to remember their locker number as they will keep the same locker for the 2018-19 school year.

Tuesday, September 4th, 2018 Schedule

- 8:00 am 9:30 am: Timetable pick up for students who missed the August pick up. No timetable changes will be permitted at this time.
- 9:30 am 9:55 am: Grade 9 Welcome Assembly. Grade 9 students will report to the Cafetorium.
- 10:00 am 12:15 pm: Gr. 9-12 will follow a special day 1 schedule. Students will be dismissed from school at 12:15 pm.

We look forward to welcoming students in the fall. Please check our school website and twitter account for regular updates on school events and communications: www.wlmac.ca https://twitter.com/tdsb_wlm

Sincerely,

Marcia Diakun Principal

S12(Letter to Parents June 2018)md.444

